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April 2014 

 
Dear Community, Teachers, Parents, Administrators, and Board Members, 

 

On April 28
th

, at 4 pm, an anti-Cuomo rally and picketing will take place at Villa 

Lombardi’s in Holbrook. Cuomo is scheduled to be the guest speaker and “honored” 

guest at the Suffolk County Democratic Committee Dinner that evening. We would like 

to have a huge turnout and make our voices heard loud and clear that enough is enough!  

 

Not only is it important to make Cuomo aware of just how angry we are, but it is just as 

important to make all Democrats aware that they can no longer support his failed policies 

regarding education, as well as the 2% tax cap that is and will destroy public education. 

Many have used the excuse for some of their votes that “the Governor put a lot of 

pressure on us.” It’s time that we put pressure on them to do the right thing because our 

professions, our children, our students, and our communities depend on it. 

 

Please join me and the rest of our brothers and sisters, community members, 

administrators, and board members at this rally. If you have any questions and/or ideas 

you care to share to make this rally a huge success, please feel free to call me. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

Tony 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


